
 
March 27, 2018 

 

Dr. Sunti Srivathanakul, President 

TPAA, 904 Lahinch Circle 

Richardson, TX 75081 

 
Dr. Siriporn Kulkamthorn 

12609 Conway Downs 

St. Louis, MO 63141 

 
Dear TPAA Presidents, Drs. Siriporn Kulkamthorn (2016-17) and Sunti Srivathanakul (2018-19), 

 
It is my honor to most gratefully acknowledge your generous gift of $100,000 from TPAA to support the Thai 

Scholars Fellowship Fund at Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health. Throughout the Campaign, 

investments from donors like you strengthen the School's capacity to address critical public health issues and 

continue groundbreaking research. Your support empowers both the faculty and students and enables Dean 

Michelle Williams to pursue exciting opportunities as they arise. And your gift has the extraordinary ripple 

effect of improving the health of potentially millions of people around the world. Your generosity combined 

with that of other TPAA friends and supporters, makes the School a remarkable place of learning, discovery 

and innovation. 

 
Thank you again for your commitment to the Harvard Chan School's public health mission and your 

investment in the School's future. Given TPAA's significant role in founding the Harvard fund, we hope that 

all of your members take pride in this endeavor and will continue to be part of this noble cause through your 

support. Together, we can have a lasting impact on the health and well-being of people around the world. 

 
The founding of this prestigious Fund through the collaboration of the Harvard Chan School, TPAA, and the 

King of Thailand Birthplace Foundation (KTBF) is a unique commitment to Thai scholars in the field of public 

health, and we look forward to continuing to work with TPAA’s board, to fulfill its mission for years to come. 

The immediate response to the initial fundraising goal- raising $100,000 in just a few weeks- confirms 

TPAA members' strong and generous commitment to giving back to Thailand through this fund. We deeply 

appreciate and encourage TPAA members to embrace this opportunity to make an impact by continuing to 

give to the Fund this year as we work to create a philanthropic legacy. If, with the help of TPAA's members, we 

can meet the minimum endowment goal of $250,000, we will have even more to celebrate when we meet in 

person at Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health this August. 

 
With my warm regards, 

 

Mike McNally 

Vice Dean of External Relations 

Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health 

 
 


